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 PCN-240783 

 

Product Change Notice 

 
Issue Date:   28-November-2021 

Change Description: 
Mass production line transfer for a Multi-Layer Chip Capacitor (MLCC) component supplier. 
 
Parts Affected: 
ACPM-7788-TR1 
 
Description and Extent of Change: 
Broadcom is qualifying an extended manufacturing site for a MLCC supplier for the affected part number. 
 
Reasons for Change: 
This is part of Broadcom’s continuous effort to mitigate any components shortage and improve demand 
supportability. 
 
Effect of Change on Fit, Form, Function, Quality, or Reliability: 
Appropriate electrical characterization and reliability qualification will be performed on representative products to 
ensure normal parametric distribution, consistent electrical performance, and reliability. 
 
Effective Date of Change: 
Product shipments using this change will begin March-2022. Timing of shipment of the changed part will vary by 
part number depending on qualification completion, customer demand, and inventory levels.  
Lack of acknowledgement of the PCN within 30 days constitutes acceptance of the change. 
 
Qualification Data: 
Qualification results and samples expected as per table below. 
 

Part number  Qualification complete date  Samples availability 

ACPM-7788-TR1 Jan-2022 Dec-2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please contact your Broadcom field sales engineer or Contact Center for any questions or support requirements. Please 
acknowledge the receipt of the notice within 30 days of delivery. Lack of acknowledgement within 30 days constitutes 

acceptance of the change per JEDEC J-STD-046. 


